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Beneficiaries present      22 
Proxies distributed    105 
Proxies not attributed        3 
 
 
BROCHURE PRESENTING CPIC: “Customised retirement provision for a remarkable 
profession” 
The Foundation Council has created a brochure for presenting CPIC, with a view to reinforcing the 
dialogue with the new generation of interpreters and to encouraging them to join the Fund. It has 
been sent to all beneficiaries and is available for consultation on CPIC’s website. Each beneficiary 
is urged to present it to the colleagues with whom he or she comes into contact and can also 
request the secretariat to send additional copies for distribution. 
 
ENGLISH TRANSLATION OF THE STATUTES AND BY-LAWS 
Reacting to the request formulated at the 2013 General Assembly to clarify the basic texts in their 
English version as regards the use of the terms “pensions” and “annuities”, the Foundation Council 
reports that it is the term “annuities” that is considered to be the more appropriate. It should be 
remembered that it is only the French texts, being the original version, that are legally binding. 
 
 
REMINDER TO BENEFICIARIES 
 IF THERE IS ANY CHANGE IN YOUR ADDRESS OR YOUR NAME, DO NOT FORGET TO INFORM THE 

SECRETARIAT. 
 CONSIDER WHETHER YOU OUGHT TO UPDATE YOUR BENEFICIARY CLAUSES. 


